
 

 

 

Anthony Curton and Tilney All saints Primary School 
Partnership 

(a part of the Diocese of Ely Multi-Academy Trust) 

is seeking to appoint 

A Year 1 Class Teacher 

Payscale: Point M1 - M6  

 
 

Anthony Curton Primary School are looking to appoint a class teacher from 1st 
September 2023.  
 
We are looking for someone who: 
 

• Has KS1 teaching experience 
• Has high expectations of pupil's achievement and behaviour 
• Who has a knowledge of Soundswrite phonics  
• Is able to work effectively as part of a team 
• Can deliver a dynamic and stimulating learning environment to engage all 

pupils 
• Possesses a strong commitment to raising standards 
• Has a passion to make a difference to the lives of our children, with a real 

ability to inspire and motivate them to strive for excellence 
• Is willing to make a significant contribution to the wider life of the school 
• Has the ability to forge strong relationships with parents 
• Is prepared to go the extra mile 
• Has a focus on self-improvement in order to improve outcomes for children 
• Ideally has knowledge of Complete Maths, Reading Reconsidered and Sounds 

Write Phonics, however this is not essential as training will be given to the 
right candidate. 

 
In return we can offer: 
 

• A welcoming, happy work environment with a strong Christian ethos 
• A friendly and supportive staff and Governor team who can offer excellent 

opportunities and support to further develop your skills 

• A strong and supportive trust  

• Friendly, kind happy children 
 



 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
expect all staff to share this commitment.  You will be required to comply with Child 
Protection policies and practices. 
 
If you are interested in joining our friendly team, please phone 01945780121 to find 
out more information, or e mail the school office at: 
office@anthonycurton.norfolk.sch.uk  
 

All applications must be made through the My New Term website. 
 
     Closing date: Friday 16th June 2023 (Midday) 
     Interviews: Wk. Beginning 19th June 2023 

 
We would like to advise if you have not heard from us by 19th June 2023 then on this occasion you have not been successful in securing 

an interview and that due to the large volume of applications it will not be possible to respond to every applicant.  We would like to 

thank you for your interest in working with us, and if you do not receive an interview this time please do not let this stop you applying for 

further posts advertised across DEMAT in the future. 

The Diocese of Ely Multi-Academy Trust (DEMAT) is an equal opportunities employer and employs suitably qualified persons regardless 

of their race, sex, disability, religion/belief, sexual orientation or age. We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children and young people and expect all staff to share this commitment. Any appointments will be subject to, references and an 

enhanced DBS check. 
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